WILTONDALE CLASSIFIED ADVERTISING

For Sale or Rent

ParaBody Ex350 home gym available for \$75 or best offer. Great piece of equipment for a garage or a basement. Some wear but very functional. Please contact **Thomas Riley** at 410 825-9632 or thomasrriley1@gmail.com

Snow Thrower

Two-Stage 24" Troy-Bilt w/Elect. Starter \$200 410-296-5997

Professional Services

Custom built cabinetry built to your needs. Contact: **Kenn Macintosh** 410-828-5679

I'm experienced with building, repairing & speeding up computers. I also do TV & other electronic setups. Max Birckner 443-377-2573

Electric Bass Lessons, rock and jazz
Offered by Will Harriott,
current college music major
\$20/60 minutes or \$10/30 minutes
Ages 12 and up
Free 15 minute lesson/consultation
Contact Will at 410-733-5264 for
summary sheet w/ add'l details

Tutoring

Experienced Mathematics/Statistics tutor.

Have 10 years of teaching experience at

Loyola University, Maryland and 15 years experience as a Biostatistician at the Johns Bloomberg School of Public Health. Will tutor most high school mathematics courses and any high school or college level statistics courses.

Evening or weekend availability; references available.

Mike Schoolder 4/3-632-6589 or

Mike Schneider 443-632-6589 or mschneider4@loyola.edu

Home/Child Care

Pet Sitting - Friendly & Reliable Nick Birckner 443-377-4207

Lawn mowing/Babysitting Pet care/Snow removal **Drew Evans**, age 14 443-838-0788

Home/Child Care

Experienced and responsible babysitter
Caroline Mecchi, age 13
410-823-3930

Elena Vanko -- Babysitting, Housesitting, Extended or Overnight Childcare 27-year-old former nanny, babysitter, and camp counselor. Years of experience with all ages. Valid driver's license. References available. 410-302-8627 or elena.vanko@gmail.com

Experienced reliable Nanny seeking occasional work babysitting, mother's helper, petsitting and housesitting. Years of valuable experience.

Please call **Holly Gunts** at 410-337-7382 or hollygunts@gmail.com

Mason Vandiver

410-583-1737

Active Babysitter/Mother's Helper Oldest of 3 Boys, Will get your kids moving! Outdoor play, practice sports, play at park Red Cross Certified Responsible 13 Year Old

Lucy Moylan, age 13
410-236-9495
Babysitting and petsitting
Loves kids and animals and is very reliable and responsible. Lots of experience.

Grace Molling, age 13 443-761-4593

Babysitting and petsitting Great with kids and animals. Very friendly, fun, and responsible. Can babysit any age and has lots of experience.

> Lawn mowing/Babysitting Grady Kuhn, age 14 410-847-9026

Babysitting/Summer childcare Kelsey Evans, age 18 443-895-0997

Experienced Red Cross Certified Babysitter
Bridget Rudolphi, age 18
410-825-8373

Experienced Red Cross Certified Babysitter Lauren Rudolphi, age 15 410-825-8373

Home/Child Care

Amelia Marlowe, age 22 443-955-8844 Babysitting, pet care and house sitter. Red Cross certified. College Student.

Bobby Marlowe, age 20 443-955-1812 Babysitting, pet care, and house sitter. Red Cross certified. College Student.

Abby Marlowe, age 17 443-841-9096 Babysitting, pet care, and house sitter. Red Cross certified. Soph HS

Isabelle Suttner, age 14 410-627-5423 House sitter, babysitter, mother's helper. Red Cross certified.

Brooke Henderson, age 15 410-825-4379 Babysitting, pet care and house sitter. Red Cross certified, Towson HS.

Emma Fox, age 17 443-847-1265 Red Cross certified babysitter References Available

Petsitting 4 U Dogs, Cats, Birds, Goldfish **Jacob Schoenfeld**, Reliable Pet Owner 410-337-5079

Pet Sitting - Friendly & Reliable Nick Birckner 443-377-4207

Lawn Mowing services
Tim and Brian Coan, age 17
410-337-9159

lan Burkhardt, age 16 443-527-6357 Leaf raking/Snow removal Experienced Babysitter References available

Pet care, Grass cutting, Leaf raking & Snow removal Cole Burkhardt, age 14 443-527-6357



Congratulations to the Holiday Decor Winners

Congratulations to this year's Wiltondale Christmas Decoration winners.

After driving around the neighborhood, for 1 1/2 hours, the judges have made their decision.

First, the judges would like to say that it was a hard decision, as there were many beautifully and creatively decorated homes. They thank everyone who decorated their homes for the holiday.

As always, a donation will be made in the winners names, to the organization of their choice. These donations will be announced at the annual Wiltondale meeting, to be held in January.

There is a plaque in the front yard of all of the winners. Here they are:

1st Place- Beth Bachur and John Brakebill - 3 Aintree Rd. 2nd Place - Frank and Karen Sorenson - 511 Wilton Rd. 3rd Place - Andy and Brenda Evans - 619 Coventry Place Honorable Mention - Matt and Jill Vocci - 625 Coventry Rd.

Wiltondale Bowling Bash February 21

Don't miss the annual Wiltondale Bowling Bash on Saturday, **February 21 from 8 to 11 p.m.** at Stoneleigh Lanes. Please reserve your spot today by dropping off a check for \$18 per person to Tim Lotz. It can be mailed or dropped off at 615 Coventry Road.

Please bring an appetizer or dessert to share. BYOB. Mark your calendars and remember that this event sells out every year, so first come first served (limited to 80 bowlers).

Please contact Linda Lotz at home - (410) 823-6634 or email tclotz30@verizon.net with questions. Hope to see you there!

2015 ANNUAL MEETING REQUIRES YOUR VOTES

The WIA nominating committee is seeking volunteers for the slate of executive officers and new board members for 2013. Please contact president@wiltondale.org to submit your name. Thank you to those who have already submitted their names for consideration. The slate of candidates will be voted on at the Wiltondale Annual Meeting scheduled for Sunday, January 25th, at 6 PM.

The meeting will be held in the lower level of Ascension Lutheran Church. Dinner will be provided by Milt's Catering after the meeting.

WOW Meeting January 15

This month's Women of Wiltondale meeting will be held on Thursday, **January 15 at 7:00 p.m.** at the home of Becky Cottrell: 7405 York Rd.

WOW is a great way to catch up with neighbors or meet new ones! Email Mandy at mandyward2@yahoo.com to receive updates or to host an upcoming meeting.

E-mail Subscriptions Reminder

Wiltondale maintains two e-mail distribution lists. This is the most efficient method for the association to communicate with residents. Please visit the Wiltondale website to subscribe/unsubscribe to these lists.

WIA-COP – All information relating to community safety, security, crime prevention/alerts, etc.

WIA-Info – All general community information such as events, lost & found items (including pets), zoning issues, solicitations for volunteers, etc.

CHEER'S TO A HAPPY NEW YEAR 2015

Welcome to Wiltondale

Please extend a welcome to our new neighbors!

Brandon and Marian Gunther and their children, Caden (5) and Ellyce (1) 523 Sussex Rd

Please email secretary@wiltondale.org if you are new to the neighborhood or if you know of any new neighbors who have recently moved in so that they may be welcomed by the hospitality committee. Updates to your directory information can be sent to directory@wiltondale.org.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Congratulations to
Jennifer and Tommy Barr
(529 Sussex Rd.)
on the birth of their new baby boy
Thomas Boyd Barr, Jr.
Born on October 6th, he was 9lbs, 8oz,
21.75" long.

Our Condolences...

It is with much sadness that I share the news of the passing of long time Wiltondale resident, Mary Jeanne Mullen.

A service honoring Mary Jeanne was held at the Towson Presbyterian Church on Saturday, December 13th at 3:00 pm.

Wiltondale is on Nextdoor.com

Nextdoor.com is a private social network for neighborhoods. It is a great place for placing classified ads, getting safety alerts and recommendations, and keeping up with neighbors. All members must verify their address and all the information can only be seen by Wiltondale members and/or nearby communities. Go to https://wiltondale.nextdoor.com to learn more and sign up or ask a neighbor to send you an invitation to join this network.

ACTC Monthly Food Drive

A volunteer is needed to take over the Assistance Center of Towson Churches monthly food drive. This would be an easy and great service project. It consists of putting out bins on the last Friday of every month, picking them up on Monday and delivering the contents to ACTC. If interested, please contact Ann Miller or Janine Ptak.



We do **MORE** than just roofing !!!

Fick Bros offers a variety of exterior and interior services. All of our services are performed with our own in-house trained and experienced crews, guaranteeing you the same reliable craftsmanship and expertise you have come to expect from the Fick family over the past 96 years.

Roofing Services

Slate & Tile Roofs Synthetic Slate Roofs Wood Shingles & Shakes Asphalt Shingles Metal Roofs Flat EPDM (Rubber) Roofs Repairs & Replacements Skylights & Sun Tunnels Roof Ventilation Custom Metal Fabrications Gutters & Downspouts Gutter Leaf Guards Gutter Cleaning Service Leak Investigation & Repair Roof Inspections

Maintenance Contracts

Exterior Services

Masonry Repairs Stucco Repairs Chimney Repairs Cupolas & Weather Vanes Siding Repair & Installation Soffits Deckina Carpentry Repairs Porch Railings Rotted Wood Replacement Azek "PVC" Trim Minor Exterior painting Windows & Doors Pressure Washing Inspection & Maintenance Handyman Repairs



Interior Services

Attic Insulation
Drywall & Plaster Repairs
Window & Door Repairs
Molding Installation
Minor Interior Painting
Carpentry Repairs
Handyman Repairs



410-889-5525







Home Improvements Require Board Approval

The Architecture Committee of the Wiltondale Improvement Association is requiring <u>45 days</u> for review of property changes. Please plan ahead. Submission of forms and approval by the committee is <u>required</u> for all exterior home improvements. In addition, you are required to review your plans with your immediate neighbors prior to submitting forms. A "Proposed Improvement Review Form" can be downloaded from the Wiltondale website at www.wiltondale.org. To have plans reviewed for approval, contact arch@wiltondale.org.

USPS Collection Box for Wiltondale

In September, a petition letter was submitted to the USPS along with the more than 100 signatures of Wiltondale residents requesting that a collection box be reinstalled in our community. In November, the manager of our 21286 branch office informed me that our Wiltondale community does not justify reinstallation of a box. Many of us find this explanation unacceptable considering the fact that we are a community of 360 homes and traveling to Stoneleigh or Rodgers Forge for a box is very inconvenient.

In an effort to move this matter to a satisfactory conclusion, a communication was sent to Senator Barbara Mikulski for her assistance. A response was promptly received stating that her office would work with the District Manager of the U.S. Postal Service regarding our request. To date, the matter remains open but there is confidence Senator Mikulski will be successful with our request. We will keep you posted.

Thanks, Gordon Rupp

Editor's Note

If you have any exciting news you would like to share with your neighbors, such as births, weddings, graduations, etc., please send it to newsletter@wiltondale.org and it will be included in the next issue of the newsletter.

As always, changes, deletions and additions may be submitted to newsletter@wiltondale.org.
The deadline for February's newsletter is
Wednesday, January 28.

Thanks! Kelley Battaglia, Editor

Lisa Stugart

Your neighbor specializing in Wiltondale Real Estate!



Coldwell Banker Towson

Office Top Producer 2013

Cell: 443-823-2204

Office: 410-823-2323

Email:

Lisa.Stugart@cbmove.com

Web:

www.Wiltondalehomes.com

My most recent Wiltondale Real Estate
Activity:

623 Yarmouth-Sold with multiple offers! 516 Sussex-Sold with multiple offers! Recently Sold-613 Sussex Recently Sold-519 Sussex







Waste Collection Schedule

Trash: every Mon., Jan. 5, 12, 19 & 26 Recycling: Thurs., Jan. 8, 15, 22 & 29

CHRISTMAS TREE RECYCLING

The collection of live Christmas trees for recycling in Baltimore County will take place over a two-week period, beginning Monday, January 12. To ensure collection of Christmas trees, residents must have the trees out at the curb no later than Saturday, January 17. The trees will be chipped and later used as mulch.

Upcoming Wiltondale Events

February

Bowling Bash

April

Easter Egg Hunt Spring Park Cleanup

May

Annual yard sale Wiltondale 5k race Pool opens Memorial Day Pool Cookout

June

Triangle Happy Hour

